
From: Jozee Archambault <jozeea55@gmail.com> 
Date: June 18, 2025 at 9:36:42 AM EDT 
To: Kathy Leary <kathy.leary@gustavus-ak.gov> 
Subject: Re: Same Old Road and environs proposed Drainage Restoration project. 

Allo…. 

I just revisit the proposal and the devastation that it would create is not acceptable…. 

Also to destroy the neighborhood I do believe that the approval of the residents is a must… 

I will NOT approve of such extensive devastation… 

I would like the people that are pushing this project to put themselves in our ( my) shoes 
and see what you would think… 

Once more I don’t understand why it has to be so huge and again devastating… 

À simple ditch made with a backhoe could be helpful…. 

Not this monster project…. 

 

Thank you but NO THANK YOU…. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

mailto:jozeea55@gmail.com
mailto:kathy.leary@gustavus-ak.gov

